
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXHIBIT F: 

 

To 

 

VAQUERO BIG HORN, LLC’S  

APPEAL OF DISCHARGE PERMIT RENEWAL AND  

REQUEST FOR STAY 

 

 

 

 
  

Filed: 11/23/2021 10:33:06 AM WEQC



From: Kathy Shreve <kathy.shreve@wyo.gov>  

Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 3:39 PM 

To: Chad Walker <cwalker@vaqueroenergy.com> 

Subject: Re: Vaquero Big Horn - WYPDES Discharge Permit WY0027731 

 

Chad - 
 
Public notice notifications are no longer sent out via certified mail.  However, WDEQ 
does keep a log of all mail that bounces back to us, and the letter we sent to Vaquero 
BigHorn regarding the July 2021 PN has not bounced back to us. 
 

On Wed, Nov 3, 2021 at 3:22 PM Chad Walker <cwalker@vaqueroenergy.com> wrote: 

Thanks for the clarification, Kathy. Could you please send me a copy of the certified mail receipt for the 

public notice that was mailed to us? Also, would you be available for a follow-up call with the same 

group this week? 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Chad Walker 

Director of Government Affairs 

4099 Orcutt Garey Rd. 

Santa Maria, CA 93454 

Cell: 661-204-2551 

cwalker@vaqueroenergy.com 
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